
e HEINZ HUMMEL, MAATO 
Mayor 

Mr . IDuis McDenrott 
108 High Street 
Fort Erie , Ontario 
L2A 3P7 

Iear Mr . Mcie:rnott: 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

26 May, 1983 

Re : Bi-Certtennial Celebrations C.ormtittee 

206 Jarvis Street, 
Fort Erie, Ontario 

L2A 2S6 

416-871-1600 

Thank you for your interest and offer to serve on the a.rove noted 
Comnittee. 

Council established this Comnittee, including yourself, by a 
resolution, tb. 331 on rvlay 24 , 1983; a copy of which is attached. 

tbtice of Meeting No . 1 (Organizational) is attached . If 
you are unable to attend, would you please call my Secretary, 
Mrs. Maureen Buchan . 

: rnb 

Attachments 



• THE MUNICIPAL CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF FORT ERIE 

. MOTION NO. 311 DATE: May 24, 1983 

·.MOVED BY: "R. Wilson". 

· :SECONDED BY: "H. Rempel" 

THAT the Municipal Council of the Town of :Port Erie appoint the following 

persons to an ad hoc commfttee known as the °Fort Erie-Ontario Bi-Centennial. ~ 

Celebrations Committee: 

Alderman 

• 
Douglas G. Martin 

·David Owen 
Victor Miller 
Louis McDermott 
Elroy Seebach 
Sandra Flake 

AND FURTHER that the .members elect a Chairman from within the Committee 

and that.the Chairman be authorized to expand the Committee to a maximum 

number of ten members and that the Mayor be an ex-officio member of this 

. Conuni ttee , 

.II.ND FURTHER. that the recommendations of .. the Committee shall be subject 

to the approval of Council. and the Ontari.o Bi-Centennial Advisory Committee. 

P.ECOMMENDED BY~ "H. Hmmnel" 

MAYOR 

"C. J. Booth" 

REVIEWED BY: Town Administrator 

Town Solicitor 



• 

• 

• 

FORT ERIE-ONTARIO BI -CENTENNIAL CELEBRATIONS C0.'1MITIEE 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

NJ. 1 (Orqanizational) 

Wednesday, June 1, 1981 

7:00 p.m. 

Town of Fort Erie - Council Chambers 

Distribution: Alderman Dcug Martin 
David Clwen 
Victor Miller 
I.Duis M-eDerrrott 
Elroy Seebach 
Sandra Flake 
Mayor Heinz Hum:nel 
Suzanne Blrnett, Ontario Bi-Centennial Corrmissioner 

I 



• 

• 

• 

Dear Citizens and Organizations 
of Fort Erie 

1984 is Ontario's Bi-Centennial year and our community 
would appreciate your group's participation in the 
celebrations. 

We, the Bi-Centennial Celebrations Committee for the 
Greater Fort Erie area, are inviting you to support 
and enthusiastically participate in the celebrations. 

The theme is "Celebrating Together" and events may 
be scheduled starting January 1st right through to • 
December 31st, 1984. Our committee will be encouraging 
local groups to provide entertainment and special events 
as well as acting as co-ordinators for all events. 

Please contact the Bi-Centennial Celebrations Committee 
through myself or the Mayor's office 871-1600, if your 
group is interested in organizing an event. Meetings 
will be held where further details will be discussed. 

We look forward to working with you in promoting exciting 
and memorable celebrations. 

Yours sincerely, 

Elroy Seebach, Chairman 
Bi-Centennial Celebrations Corrrrnittee 
944 Buffalo Road 
Fort Erie, Ontario 
L2A 5H2 
Tele. 871-1500 



-------------- ----------------

• 

• 

• 

(All Service Clubs) 

Dear Executive, 

1984 is Ontario's Bicentennial year and our community would 
appreciate your group's involvement in the celebrations. 

We, the Bicentennial Advisory Committee for the Greater Fort 
Erie area, are inviting you to support and enthusiastically 
participate in the planning of special events. 

If your group already organizes an annual event, perhaps you 
may-choose to incorporate the Bicentennial Logo which can-be 
made available to you at no charge. Or, please consider the 
possibility of your group sponsoring and carrying out an event 
specifically recogn1zing the two hundred years of develnpment 
and. growth in our area. 

The theme is "Celebrating Together" and events may occur from 
January 1st through Dec&uber 31st, 1984. Our local committee 
will be focusing on the first two ·weeks of July. 

If your group is interested, please contact the Advisory 
Committee in this regard. Future meetings can be arranged 
where further detaiis can be discussed. 

We look forward to working with you in promoting exciting and 
memorable celebrations. · 

Yours sincerely, 

BICENTENNIAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE. 

SF/ls 

Typed June 2, 1983. 


